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Mr. Thomas Gould TD, 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2 
 

16th February 2022 
 

PQ 7943/22 - To ask the Minister for Health the status of the reopening of the Keltoi service - Thomas 

Gould TD 

 

Dear Deputy Gould,  
 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

The Keltoi building continues to be required as a Social Inclusion Covid Isolation facility. There are no plans 

at present to revert to its use as a residential addiction unit. However, we continue to organise placements with 

a number of other Tier 4 residential treatment service providers with additional beds purchased to meet 

demand. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
_________________ 
Tom O’ Brien 

Head of Service Primary Care 

 
  

 


